Superintendents Conversation
July 31, 2018

The superintendents from our STEPS districts (Chatham, Hoonah, Hydaburg, Juneau and Sitka) joined for an hour to discuss STEPS work.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]We began with brief summary from our meeting in May.  Supt. Hilburn and Supt. Wegner both offered some feedback on what they heard the communities and partners saying were priorities for them.  Then the superintendents shared some lessons from partnership successes and challenges.  We appreciated those who shared both and recognized that there is a lot they can learn from each other and provide support for one another in their common challenges.  We closed by asking each superintendents to share one thing they need from either us or the collective group to help this STEPS Alaska project succeed.  They responded by sharing:  technical assistance (writing plans, etc.), clarifying roles of school boards, connect more with other communities, and help with community conversations and planning.
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